
Teams of Three 2019 – Player information 

Thank you for entering the Teams of Three event on Saturday August 10th. 

The event is being held at the Victorian Bridge Association from 10.00am – 5.00pm.  Should you need to 

withdraw could you please notify the Convenor as soon as possible, as this may influence the event format and 

the number of captains required. 

 

A great deal of care goes in to selecting each team. No player (whether developing or professional) has been 

able to influence the choice of the experienced player for their team. The composition of each team will not be 

announced until the morning of the event. All players will be encouraged to wear name tags (provided). 

 

Above all, the aim of this event is to provide developing players with an opportunity to learn to develop their 

game through coaching and playing with an expert partner in and friendly and non environment.  

 

Lunch is provided and refreshments will be available throughout the day. This time is the perfect opportunity for 

you to discuss hands and bidding decisions with your Team Captain. This is the best way for developing players 

to identify areas of their game which could use improvement. So please don’t hesitate to ask questions.  

 

The main reason that this event is so successful is the fact that so many people want to take part to improve 

their game and the participation of expert players who volunteer their time on the day.  Before play, a group 

photo will be taken and you will be provided with a card featuring the image to write a message for your captain.  

If you (or your team) would like to thank your expert player by bringing along a bottle of wine to share at the 

end of the day I’m sure they wouldn’t complain.   

 

Essential information 

• Location: VBA 

• Play commences: 10.00am (please arrive no later than 9.50am) 

• Entry fee: $55 

• Presentation: 5.15pm 

If you have any questions about the event, please contact me by email at: victeamsofthree@gmail.com 

If there is anyone else that you know of who might be interested in attending the event please encourage them 

to take part.  The event flyer has been provided for your information and to forward on if you like. 

 

Kind regards, 

Laura Ginnan 

2019 Teams of 3 Convenor 

0411 694 248 (email at victeamsofthree@gmail.com is preferred 
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